
LITERATURE WEEK: TRIBUTE TO MAHATMA GANDHI 

Paying homage to the father of our Nation, Mahatma Gandhi and to commemorate his 150th birth 
anniversary, St. Montfort School has organised a Literature Week wherein the students of Classes 9th 
and to 12th were urged to read the book ‘Hind Swaraj’ written by Mahatma Gandhi. The reading which 
started on 26th September will culminate on the day of Gandhi Jayanti. It will be accompanied by the 
continuous reading of the book till 2nd October by the students of Classes 9th to 12th. Principal Rev. 
Bro. Monachan asked the students to diligently read the book and incorporate in themselves the 
qualities of patriotism and goodwill. 


